
                BLACKTOWN CITY CORPS NEWSLETTER    

12th April 2015 

        Corps Officers—Captain William & Susanne Geracia 

TODAY: 

All Oasis Leaders—we are meeting after the meeting 

TODAY to organise Term 2. 

MORNING TEA 

COMING EVENTS: 

       NEXT SUNDAY NIGHT April 19th                                                   

 ANZAC TRIBUTE CONCERT                      

at Blacktown at 6pm.  Gold coin donation. 

Featuring Sydney Salvation Brass and our own 

Timbrels Group and Brass Band.  Bring your friends 

and enjoy a great night. 

 

Please keep Gabe Baker & Timothy Batcheldor in 
prayer as they are enrolled as Junior Soldiers on 
Sunday April 26th.   There will be a special morning 
tea to Celebrate their enrolment following the 
meeting.  If you could bring along a plate of food to 
share it would be appreciated. 

 

YOUTH COUNCILS—May 2nd & 3rd.  See Susanne. 

 

3rd May— Prayer meeting at Hall 10am 

 

May 9th— LADIES BREADFAST  8am   then come along to the           

SUBSCRIPTION CONCERT here at Blacktown 7:30pm.  

 Bring your fiends and neighbours. 

 

May 10th:  DELVE at the Quarters—Bring your Bible and meat to 

BBQ, 

BANDS TOGETHER CONCERT  at Parramatta 23rd May 7:30pm.  

$5 Admission. Featuring:  Blacktown City Band, Sydney Veterans 

Band and Parramatta Band. 

PASTORAL CARE COUNCIL meeting Tuesday 26th May at 

12:30pm. 

BOUNDLESS—The Whole WORLD Reading The 

International Bible Reading Challenge!!  Will you join 

with the rest of the World and take up the Challenge to 

Read your Bible (a chapter a day) for the whole year?   Folders 

are available if you have not already received one. 

 

  CONGRATULATIONS to Justin, Candice and 

Halliee on the Safe Arrival of 

  LUCINDA ANNE MANNIX    

 born Thursday April 9th 2015 at 7:17pm.    

 Both Candice & Lucinda are doing well. 

 

 

During the month of March - Jan will be taking 

note of any alterations or amendments you wish 

to make to your Corps Directory entries. 

Please see Jan if you do not have a Directory - please 
send her your alterations - addresses - phone numbers - 
mobile numbers - birthdays etc. by email if you wish..... 

janettecclarke@gmail.com 

 

So are you wondering who is on the Corps Council for your 

Corps?   Well look no further!!!! 

Captains Bill & Susanne, Doug, Tracey, Rod, Daryl, Bob, Mavis, 
Christine and Carmen.   If you ever have any concerns about the 
Corps please come and speak to one of these fine people! 

 

ROOM TO RENT in the Penrith Area.  Bond $320.  
$160 per week (includes water & electricity).  Please 
phone 0418621475. 

 

 

Please if anyone has CLEAN PLASTIC BAGS spare or Newspapers  

- the Family Store could use some!   

  WEEKLY GIVING 

 Open Plate $    211.45 

       Planned giving $  1,200.00 

mailto:janettecclarke@gmail.com


WATCH THIS SPACE!!  Please keep the 

weekend of 26th—28th June FREE!!     

 MORE DETAILS TO COME!!!! 

   HOME LEAGUE SYLABUS  

 

April 14th Speaker from FAIR TRADING 

April 21st Guest Speaker Major Valma Pethybridge 

April 28th Cadets Paul & Jess Farthing 

May 5th Cadets Paul & Jess Farthing 

May 12th Special Guest—Ron Ray Maritime Historical 

      Society. 

 

 

 

 

12th April Allison Douglass 

12th April Gwen Scott 

14th April Lisa Tomlins 

 

 

  PRAYER REQUESTS 

Please pray for our Officers, Captain Bill & Susanne & their 

family as they minister to us.  Pray for Captain Bill’s Brother 

Michael who had brain surgery during the week.  Michael 

has come through the surgery and is doing as well as can be 

expected.  Praise the Lord. 

Pray for Rena. 

Pray for Kath Paddison 

Pray for Sandra Robinson 

Pray for Estelle Ring 

Pray for Sandra Tillson 

Pray for David Heard  who has been in hospital. 

Pray for John, Jenny, Marc, Cameron, Ian & Keeleigh in 

Dubbo .   

Please pray for Cadets Paul & Jess Farthing along with their 

son Patrick. 

This week pray especially for:   

Heather Pearce, Muriel Pethybridge, Cherylee Reeves, 

Estelle, Paul, Gaylene, Julie & Bronwyn Ring, Wayne & 

Janine Robins, Nigel, Linda, Joshua & Samuel Robinson. 

 

Continued prayer is requested for Hannah Hughes as she is 

being treated at home following her time in The Children’s 

Hospital.  Pray for John & Letitia and Hannah’s brother and 

sister Nathan & Sarah. 

 

GIVE THANKS TO GOD for the answers to prayers and 

for the many blessings he gives us daily.  Thank Him for 

JESUS and for the change it has made to our lives. 

 

 

RED SHIELD VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!! 

May 30th & 31st.   Please consider assisting in the 

Red Shield Doorknock Appeal.   Everyone is needed 

from doorknockers, static collecting, catering, 

counting, child minding, drivers.   This is the time 

we ask the public to assist us with our Social 

Service needs.   We really do need your assistance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to have your copy of the Newsletter sent to 

your computer, please email Gail Salmon at  

gail_salmon@bigpond.com  to be included. 

 

 

 “EVEN WHEN WE DON’T SENSE                      

       GOD’S PRESENCE,    

 HIS LOVING CARE IS ALL AROUND US”. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=salvation+army+clipart&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=v1jqvEJwrjC4pM&tbnid=3swS0ZjgyXeciM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fnz9f.com%2Fmapss&ei=G52DUcn_DOinigLnrYHgDw&bvm=bv.45960087,d.cGE&psig=AFQjCNGZNgpEcSas3QGq

